
((ooc: yet another amnesiatic prisoner is released with the following note 

pinned to their shirt))

To:  His majesty Mansa Sino’otollo, the Shark-Binder, Voice of the Navigators, High 

King of the Three Fleets, Ruler of  the Six Seas, Lord of the Nine Islands, Warden of 

Northern Tauhan, the Starblessed, Councillor of the Cnidarians, Good  Buddy, Binder 

of Men, Cleaner of Latrines, First Sword of the Surf, Brine-bound and Iron Willed.    

From: AH

Subject:  Anthropological Preservation Society

Apologies for the unorthodox communication channel. It was determined that the 

sample donation this letter is attached to was not sufficient for our goals.

As a private citizen, I hope you might assist me in an academic matter of no small 

import, specifically the pursuit of the preservation of biological, cultural and 

anthropological samples from the previously extant Tauhan Empire or Serebrian 

Confederation societies.  I am given to understand  you have had dealings with 

refuges from the former and were neighbors of the latter.  Additionally, biological, 

cultural and anthropological samples from your own society would be useful in the 

event of a systemic dismantling of your society, as per Terms 1.2.2, or as per 

unknown risk factors.

Thank you!  We here at the Anthropological Preservation Society strive to maintain 

all extant cultures and species in perpetuity.  We depend on the generosity of people 

like you to enhance our collections. While the society does not accept "unsolicited 

donations" or "drop-offs," we are happy to work with you to schedule time to 

evaluate your potential donations.

 


